Payment Policy for West Michigan Dental Professionals

Payment in full is expected at the time of service. We have standardized
charges that are in the customary range for this community and reflect the
level of care our patients receive and the high level of training by Dr. Grias
and his staff members. If the patient has dental insurance to assist in the
payment of treatment, our office will submit an insurance claim with any
supporting documentation on the patient’s behalf. Any co-payments or
deductibles will be due in full on the day of the appointment. Although we
provide this service, the entire balance is the responsibility of the patient.
All patients should make an effort to educate themselves about their
insurance coverage.

As a small business, it has become difficult to offer in-house financing and
still keep the cost of quality dental care at a reasonable level. We do
understand that it is not always possible to pay in full at the time of service,
and in response to the needs of our patients we have partnered with
CareCredit, a leader in patient financing, to assist with the financing of
dental expenses if necessary. They offer many payment options with
competitive interest rates and 0% financing for up to 12 months for those
who qualify. Please let us know if this is something that you are interested
in and we will be happy to assist you. Our goal is to make quality dental
care affordable for all of our patients.

I understand that I am financially responsible for any balance, together with
the charges specified above, at the time of service. Any account that hasa
balance that is 60 days or more past due will be charged a re-bill fee of $3.00
per month. In the event that we need assistance in collection of an overdue
account, the patient or guardian will be responsible for any and all
collection costs and/or legal fees that are incurred.
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